
PUBLIC NOTICE 

    ¸ 
  

 
PUBLIC DISCUSSION 

Review of the method of allocating funds under the Ville-MTESS agreement 
 

The Commission sur le développement social et la diversité montréalaise will hold a public discussion to 
present the preliminary findings regarding the review of the method of allocating funds under the Ville-
MTESS agreement, as part of the solidarity alliances (2018-2023).  
 
The meeting will be held as follows:  

DATE MAY 29, 2019 

TIME 1:30 P.M. 

PLACE COUNCIL CHAMBER, LUCIEN-SAULNIER BUILDING, 155, RUE NOTRE-DAME EST  
CHAMP-DE-MARS metro station www.stm.info 

 
Following a summary presentation of the results of the Service de la diversité et de l’inclusion sociale, the 
committee will explain the process chosen to carry out this study, its preliminary findings and the 
recommendations it intends to present to the urban agglomeration council. This presentation will be 
followed by a public question and comment period.  
 
The committee invites interested persons, and in particular representatives of community organizations, 
to participate in this exchange session.  
 
Following the meeting, the committee will finalize its recommendations based on the comments received, 
in view of tabling its report at the urban agglomeration council meeting of June 2019.  
 

DOCUMENTATION 
 
All documents related to this public meeting will be available at the Service du greffe and on the city’s 
website at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions, as soon as possible.  
 

ACCESSIBILITY 
Council chamber is accessible to persons with reduced mobility. The room is equipped with a hearing aid 
system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your portable player. Moreover, an 
interpretation service in Québec sign language is available upon request, subject to the availability of 
interpreters. Please contact the Service du greffe at least five days prior to the meeting. 
 
The public meetings are also available via webcast, live and recorded, at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions. 
 
INFORMATION:   Service du greffe, Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 
   155, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal (Québec) H2Y 1B5 
   Telephone: 514-872-3000   
 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca | ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions | @Comm_MTL 
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